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Notice Site Alteration Bylaw 
 

The Council of Wellington North has adopted the Site Alteration By-law and associated 
fees at the February 24, 2025, meeting of Council.  The Site Alteration fees and charges 
will be applied immediately to all Township lands.  The Site Alteration fees are subject to 
Township’s most recent Fees and Charges By-law. 

Information regarding the Site Alteration By-law and associated fees are posted on the 
Township’s website under Government / By-laws: 
 
https://www.wellington-north.com/government/laws  

Dated this 19th day of March, 2025 
 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Manager of Infrastructure and Engineering 
T. 519.848.3620 ext. 4629 
 


